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Confirmation 

We are really looking forward to celebrating the Sacrament of Confirmation on Saturday 

27th April at 11.00am in St. Joseph’s Church, Ederney.  

School Choir 

All pupils from P4-7 will be part of the school choir performing at both Confirmation on 

Saturday 27th April at 11.00am and First Holy Communion on Saturday 18th May at 

11.00am. 

P7 Lough Derg Retreat 

Pupils in P7 will travel to Lough Derg for a retreat on Friday 12th April. This is always a very 

special and spiritual occasion for the pupils, and we hope they will enjoy it. 

After School Football 

After School Football will begin on Monday 15th April for P4 and 5 boys and girls 

3.00pm-4.00pm 

Fermanagh Gaelic Football Coaching 

Primary 6 and 7 will continue to receive coaching in Gaelic football with Johnny Garrity, 

Fermanagh Schools coach, each Tuesday 1.30pm – 3.00pm. 

Irish Language Classes 

Our Irish language lessons, for all classes, will begin 10th April for 6 weeks - £1  per child. 

Swimming 

P7 are continuing with swimming lessons in Lakeland Forum, Enniskillen. Mr Mc Anespy’s class 

will be offered lessons in the month of June.  

Cumann Na mBunscoil Ulster Final Quiz 

 

Well done to Aidan Gormley, Caolan Gormley, Fainne Brown and Bella Rose Cadden who 

represented Fermanagh at the Ulster Final of the Cumann Na mBunscoil Quiz in Cavan. 

 

Gaelic Football Skills 

 

Well done to Finn Daly and Tori Brosnan who represented the school in a Gaelic Football 

skills test. 

Huge congratulations to Finn Daly who scored highly in the skills test and as a result of this 

was picked to play at half time during the Ulster Final. 

 



 

 

Fermanagh v Armagh 

 

Congratulations to Fionn Hamilton who was selected to play at half time during Fermanagh v 

Armagh Ulster Championship game on Sunday 14th April in Brewster Park. 

 

Joe Mc Donagh Award 

 

Well done to our P7 pupils who took part in a Gaelic blitz in Bawnacre Irvinestown, where 

they confidently used Irish words and phrases during the games.  

 

Easter Raffle 

 

Huge thanks to our School Council who were very busy selling raffle for our Easter Draw. All 

proceeds were in aid of School Funds. 

 

Shared Education 

Our P4-7 had a fantastic day playing Gaelic football, rugby and soccer with their friends 

from Kesh and Lack. We hope to extend this to the other classes during the next few weeks. 

Thrive Academy 

As part of our Preventative Curriculum we were delighted to welcome Deborah from Thrive 

Academy to deliver a Digital Wellbeing and Resilience Workshop in P7.  

Word Millionaire 

Congratulations to Saoirse Monaghan P6 in becoming our first Word Millionaire of 2024 – 

well done Saoirse! 

Feis 

Well done to all our pupils who participated in the recent Fermanagh Feis. 

Congratulations to all of the winners:- 

Art                   P7 Emma Mc Grath and Alanna Mc Elhill  

               P4/5 Ollie Mc Grath 

 

Verse Speaking      P5/6Leah Gormley and Keela Maguire,  

P4/5 Erin Maguire  

P2/3 Clodagh Ward and Seanie Snow 

 

 


